Jaguar Joggers- today is the last day to turn in money for t-shirts. Please see Mrs. Wolf if you need an order form.

Pink forms for transportation for the next school year have been distributed. Please ask students to have these forms
returned to the main office by Friday, May 6th. Thank you.

The KMS Got Talent show has been cancelled. We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused. Thank you.

Reminder to all students that the permissions slips for the field trip to Ken West need to be turned in to the main office
by tomorrow morning. Thank you.




